
Upcoming Dates

Oct 24th: 1st-3rd Field Trip and Jr High
Field trip

Oct 23rd- Trunk or Treat
Oct 29th - Picture Retake Day

Oct 31st - Halloween
Nov 1st- No School
Nov 5th: No school

Nov 8- End of 1st trimester
Nov 26th-1/2 day for Parent Teacher

Conferences
Nov 27-29 Thanksgiving Break

School Mass is every Wednesday @ 8:45

Illness
  According to the CDC, your child should

stay home if they have:
Fever, including a fever with a new

rash.
Vomiting more than twice in the

preceding 24 hours.
Diarrhea that causes ‘accidents’, is

bloody, or results in greater than two
bowel movements above what the
child normally experiences in a 24-

hour period.
Skin sores that are draining fluid on an

uncovered part of the body

They can return when:
The child has not had a fever (and is

not using fever-reducing medicine) for
at least 24 hours.

Uncovered skin sores are crusting, and
the child is under treatment from a

provider.
Vomiting has resolved overnight and
the child can hold down food / liquids

in the morning.
Diarrhea has improved, the child is no

longer having accidents or is having
bowel movements no more than 2

above normal per 24-hour period for
the child. Bloody diarrhea should be
evaluated by a healthcare provider

prior to return

Service Project
Each class is participating in the Annual

Baby Bottle Campaign this month to
support Care Net. The goal is to fill the
bottle with spare change as a service

project this month until October 25th.

Presentation for Parents
The offices of Safe Environment and
Catholic Schools present Dr. Mandy

Sanchez. Dr. Sanchez will be addressing
the crisis of pornography in our world and
the effects on children and families. This
presentation is offered to ALL adults on

Wednesday November 6th, 7:00 PM in St.
Henry District High School’s Auditorium.

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

October 7th-11th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


